
 
 

 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: May 14, 2018 Bulletin #: P-06-18 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 
Small Business (SB) and Disabled Veteran Business Enterprise  
(DVBE) Advocates 

RE: SB/DVBE Option dollar thresholds have been increased for Public Works 

This Broadcast Bulletin announces the SB/DVBE Option dollar threshold for Public Works 
has increased from $291,000 to $314,000, effective February 22, 2018. 
 
This increase is in line with Government Code section 14838.5 (a) and (b), which enables 
departments to conduct competitive solicitations for Public Works contracts that target 
SB/DVBEs. 
 
For additional information, visit the following link. 
We highly recommend using Google Chrome when viewing the above link. 

 
For questions regarding this notification, please contact: 
 

Office of Small Business and DVBE Services 
OSDShelp@dgs.ca.gov 

 

http://www.dof.ca.gov/budget/budget_letters/documents/BL18-03.pdf
mailto:OSDShelp@dgs.ca.gov

